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The 66t Issue of United Alumni Newsletter
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The 66" issue of United Alumni Newsletter (December 2018), with the theme
on “Interview with Mr Chui Chun King Simon, Deputy Chief Executive of
Consumer Council”, has been distributed to all College members and alumni.
The online version of United Alumni Newsletter is also available at http://
www.cuhk.edu.hk/uc/AlumniNewsletter. The Editorial Committee invites entries
written in Chinese and photos from alumni for updates on any aspects of study,
career, etc for March issue of the newsletter. Submissions can be sent by email
to alumni-uc@cuhk.edu.hk on or before 31 January 2019. For enquiries, please
contact Ms Amy M Y Luk at 3943 8654 or Ms Maggie W Y Yu at 3943 1948.
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College Alumnus Awarded For Voluntary Work
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College alumnus, Mr Chong Yiu-kwong (91/GPAD), Senior Lecturer of
Department of Educational Policy and Leadership of The Education
University of Hon? Kong, received the Fourth Leadership Bauhinia
Volunteer Award from the Agency for Volunteer Service on 9 December
2018. He is the first awardee who received this award second time.

Mr Chong also received the Gold Award from the Law Society to recognise
his contributions to voluntary work. Our warmest congratulations to

Mr Chong!
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